
Welcome to Week 5 

This week marks the halfway mark for 
Term 4. As we approach the end of 
the year our timetable becomes in-
creasingly busy with end of year cele-
brations. Students are reminded that 
good learning habits and exemplary 
behaviour are still expected. 

 
All the children really enjoyed the 
start of swimming yesterday. While at 
sport yesterday the children who will 
be involved in the Intensive Swim Pro-
gram were chosen after an initial as-
sessment. If your child is a part of this 
program you will get an individual 
note to indicate this. Mrs Quade will 
be in touch in regards to parent help-
ers for transport. Thank you to the P & 
C for subsidising the School Swimming 
Program.  
 
On Monday, Stage 3 did an outstand-
ing job running our Remembrance Day 
Ceremony. Thank you to all of you for 
being so wonderful. Year 5 students 
are busily writing their captain 
speeches which will be held on Tues-

day the 27th of November at 12.00pm. 
Parents are most welcome to come 
and support these students. Follow-
ing, the school will vote, and the re-
sult will be announced on Presenta-
tion evening Thursday 13th December. 
 
We were so happy to see our new stu-
dents at Kindergarten orientation on 
Tuesday. Everyone had a great time. 
Looking forward to next Tuesday 
when we see our excited Kindergarten 
for 2019 again. 
 
Orientation for middle school and high 
school is just around the corner. It is 
such an exciting time for the students 
involved. Middle school orientation is 
the 4th December and High School 
orientation is the 6th December. 
Please put these dates on your calen-
dar. 
 
Congratulations to Jake Burns who is 
our Citizen of the Week. Jake always 
tries his best and has a positive atti-
tude towards school. He is always 
there to lend a helping hand. Well 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 20th November 

 Kinder Orientation 
 

Wednesday 21st November 

 Swimming—Sport 
 

Friday 23rd November 

 P&C Meeting 
Monday 26th November 

 Intensive Swimming 
 

Tuesday 27th November 

 Intensive Swimming 
 

Wednesday 28th November 

 Swimming—Sport 

 Intensive Swimming 
 

Thursday 29th November 

 Intensive Swimming 
 

Friday 30th November 

 Intensive Swimming 
 

Tuesday 4th December 

 Kinder Orientation 

 Yr  5 2019—Open Day 

West Wyalong HS 

Thursday 6th December 

 Yr 7 Orientation Day—

West Wyalong HS 
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This year we chose to hold a Remembrance Day 

service at school to honour the fallen who gave 

their lives so that we could enjoy the way of life 

we have today. 

The service was performed by Year 5 and 6 stu-

dents who reminded us of the sacrifice our armed 

forces have made and continue to make on our 

behalf.  A wreath was laid, the Ode of Remem-

brance was recited and The Last Post played.  All students and staff then observed a minutes silence followed by 

The Rouse.  The service was completed by the raising of the flag from half mast, and the singing of the national an-

them.  Well done to everyone involved. 
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It was with great excitement that we welcomed 

our new Kindergarten students on Tuesday, for 

their first day of Kindergarten Orientation. They en-

joyed a morning of The Rainbow Fish inspired 

drawings, colouring-ins, cut and paste activities, as 

well as play dough, puzzles, threading, pattern 

making, Reading Eggs Apps, and much more. 

Their visit was certainly the highlight of our school 

day, and we looking forward to welcoming them 

to subsequent Orientation days in the coming 

weeks.  
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“As a Mindful Warrior I provide children with the tools need-
ed to improve their capacity to focus, calm, manage stress, 
find balance, happiness & wellbeing.” facebook—
mindfulwarriorempowerment 

On Tuesday 13th October, Anna Gannon led the Tallimba PS students 
in some mindfulness activities. 
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Akubra ‘riverina’ hat left at Tallimba hall the night of 
the Talent quest. If anyone has kindly picked it up 
by mistake, we would be very grateful to have it 
returned, as it is only new.  

Please contact Annabelle Brown :0402 287 441.  

tel:0402%20287%20441

